
 
 

September 10, 2021 
 
Town Council 
c/o Kelly Churney 
VIA EMAIL: kchurney@townofpalmbeach.com 
 
 
Re: 146 Seaspray Ave. 
 ARC 21-015 
 Z-21-00383 
 
 
Dear Town Council Members: 
 
My husband and I reside at 142 Seaspray Avenue. Our house is next door to 146 Seaspray 
Avenue. I would like to express my full support of our neighbors, Michael Fries and Michelle 
Malone, regarding their variance request to build a small, addition to their garage / cabana 
outbuilding. I have looked at the plan and think it is a minor, tasteful addition that will have 
no effect at all on our home. Michael and Michelle take wonderful care of their lovely sea 
street home and it is a pleasure to have them as neighbors. 
 
I fully support their request for a variance for this addition.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Visconti 
142 Seaspray Avenue 
Palm Beach, FL  
 
Cc: Maura Ziska (mziska@floridawills.com) 
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